
Submission ID: 18076

With reference to the Written Representations REP2-091 and REP2-075 by Mallard Pass Action Group. The possibility of
alternative renewable sources has not been properly considered. Nor has the concept of energy saving been examined as
a less destructive means of achieving Net Zero. This is clearly explained in this WR together with many other aspects with
secure underpinning evidence. This proposal should be refused.


